Dated: 02" November 2022

NOTICE

The Orientation Programme for the first-year students of the Department Of
Commerce will be held on 11th November 2022 (Friday), 10 A.M. onwards in
the College Auditorium. The Programme aims to introduce the incoming batch
to various academic and extracurricular activities of the department.
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Ms. Ankita Gupta
(Teacher In-Charge)




